Reynolds Inliner, LLC

Full Service System Renewal

14 July 2011

RE:  Reference letter
Standard Cement Materials, Inc.
To Whom It May Concern:
This letter is intended to serve as a letter of reference for Standard Cement Materials, Inc.

Reynolds Inliner, L.L.C. has worked with Standard Cement Materials, Inc. on several projects over the
last few years.

Standard Cement Materials, Inc. has always scheduled and performed their work with professionalism.
The working relationship has been positive and cooperative. We look forward to working with them in
the future and would recommend their people and products to anyone.

In the event that there are questions, feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,
Reynolds Inliner, LLC

i

Philip Thomas
PM, Reynolds
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T. A. Schulz
District Manager, Gulf Coast

4701 Decker Drive Baytown, TX 77520 (281) 838-1500 Fax: (281) 838-0441
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